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BGARD MEETINGS.

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Directors was held on Tues-
duy, Oct. 8th at 7.30 P. M., the Hon. G. W. Allan, President, in the chair.

The meeting was opened with prayer, led by the Rev. J. M. Cameron.
Tne minutes having been read and confirmed, the ordinary routine business
was transacted. The Depository’s Cash Account for September showed a
gratifying increase in the income as compared with the corresponding month
| of last year, owing to a handsome anonymous dunation of five hundred dollars
received through the Rev. Dr. Reid. A letter was read from Mr. James
Loghrin, President of the Eramoss Branch, in reference to the duty levied
on Bibles imported into the Dowminion.  The President and the Treasurer
promised to see the Minister of Customs, and ascertain if anything can be
done in the matter.  After some discussion on the affairs of the late London
Auxiliary, the meeting was closed with prayer, led by the Rev. Dr. Young.

The Board met again on Tuesday, Nov. 12th, at the usual hour, the Hon.
William: McMaster, Vice-President, in the chair. The meeting was opened
with prayer, led by Mr. James Brown. After the transaction of rouiine
business, and the consideratio. of several applications for grants of Seriptures,
Agents’ reports were submitted from the Revds. J. G. Manly, W. Shortt,
and W. W. Ross.  Letters were received from the last named agent and also
from the Rev. John Gray, giving very encouraging accounts of their reception
cf atEast Westminster, Dresden. and other important Branclies of the late Lon-
b4 dun Auxiliary. Very encouraging reports were received from Messrs. Lowry,
T McPhail and Taylor, colporteurs.  Letters were read from the Rev. Dr.
B Evans, Secretary of the W. 0. Bible Society, and from the Rev. S. B. Bergne,
B Sccretary of the Parent Society in England.  After a short discussion about
7‘: the Recorder, the meeting was closed with prayer. ’

BIBLES FOR SUNDAY SCHOOL SCHOLARS.

For the informaticn of Sundsy School Superintendents and others, we
Tepublish the Resolutions adopted by the Board of Directors at their Septem-
ber meeting.

Superintendents will see that this action of the Board has been taken to
{strengthen their hands, and take away all excuse from the children for not
ibringing their Bibles to schoul. It is not, of course, intended to supply
{ duplicate Bibles to those who already possess one, or to give them gratis to




